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Marshall Co bridge project underway
(KNZA)--A bridge replacement project is underway on U.S. 77 Highway in
Marshall County.

The bridge is located over Fawn Creek about two miles west of Blue Rapids.
The Kansas Department of Transportation says temporary traffic signals will
direct traffic while the bridge is replaced one half at a time. The work zone will
have a reduced speed limit of 40 mph and a 14-foot width restriction. Drivers
should plan for delays of up to 15 minutes.

Work will occur Monday through Friday during daylight hours.

KDOT says the traffic signals will be in place for the duration of the project,
which is expected to be complete in September 2024.

Reece Construction Co., of Salina, is the prime contractor on the $4.4 million
project.
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